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	APRIL - MAY 2018

	St.Patrick’s PS Trocaire Campaign 2018


As part of our Easter preparations, the children have been very busy carrying out their fund raising activities for Lent. 

All the classes have been working very hard with their fund raising activities. They have been very inventive.

Our final total raised was £2000. Well done everyone! 
Thank you for your kindness. 

Primary 1B  PROGRESS MEETINGS  Mon 23rd – Thurs 26th April 

P1 B Parent Teacher Meetings will take place week beginning 23rd.
Please fill in, the appointment timetable at Mrs Casey’s classroom door. 
Sacramental dates
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Date 

Event 

30/04/18

Sacrament of Confirmation @ 4pm in St.Colmcille’s Church

P6 classes will be the school choir on this occasion.

****Please note: P7 children will finish school at 12:30 to facilitate families’ preparations. Siblings may also go home at this time.
More information closer to the date
P6 PUPILS - CHOIR   
19/05/18
Sacrament of First Holy Communion @ 10:00am in the Church 
P.5 PUPILS – CHOIR 
20/06/18
P.7 Pupils will participate in Pentecost Mass

26/06/18
End of school year / Leavers’ Mass


	SCHOOL UNIFORM
DATES TO REMEMBER:

Date

Event

APRIL

Thurs 12th April

P7 SWIMMING -

Thurs 12th April 

Board of Governors Meeting@6pm
Friday 13th  

P.4 A & B Class assembly @9:15 am

Parents welcome .

Tuesday 17th April 

P4 Shared Education visit 
Thurs 19th April

P5 A & B  SWIMMING  @AVONIEL 

Friday 20th

NSPCC  WORKSUPS FOR P1-7 & MATHS CHARITY CHALLENGE 

23RD- 26TH 

P1B PARENT MEETINGS 

27TH 

P7 RETREAT WITH JOE MC KEOWN 

30TH 

P7 CONFIRMATION 

P6 PUPILS WILL BE THE SCHOOL CHOIR FOR THE CEREMONY 
..BUSY IN MAY
Friday 4th 

P2/3 CLASS ASSEMBLY. Parents welcome.
MON 7TH 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

WED 9THth  

P7 PARKWAY LEAVERS PHOTOGRAPHS

P4 Shared Education Meeting

SUN 13th  

Parents’ Association 5k Park Run

MON 14th 

Rockport Netball tournament – P7 Girls 

THURS 17TH 

P6 TRANSFER MEETING FOR PARENTS 

Sat 19th
Sacrament of First Holy Communion @ 10:00am in the Church
SAT 19TH 

P7 PLACEMENT LETTERS

Tue 22nd

P2/3 & P6  ARC Educational bus visit 

Fri 25th 

SCHOOL CLOSED

MON 28TH 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Friday  19th 

 P1 A & B  ASSEMBLY

THURS 31ST 

P4 SHARED EDUCATION VISIT 

Please note that there will only be a half day finish at the end of each Term and not each half term



;
School Uniform Update – STOCK SALE

We are having a sale of the uniform currently in stock. Once all stock has been sold we are only holding samples for sizing purposes only.  

Our stock is limited (Size 28 & 30 jumpers  are no longer  in  stock plus green PE hoodies ) so it will be sold on first come first served basis….please email Mrs Blaney with your order: dblaney905@c2kni.net
If we do not have your size please order ONLINE with our suppliers directly. Delivery is FREE to the school during term time.
Jumpers & Cardigans

School Trends - Tel: 0114 2510 2501

www.schooltrends.co.uk
(Forms available from the office if you would prefer to post your order)

PE Uniform

North Down Embroidery – Tel: 028 9042 7471

www.northdownembroidery.co.uk
School Tie

Available from the office, contact Mrs Blaney.

dblaney905@c2kni.net
NEAR MISS INCIDENT
Worryingly, we had a NEAR MISS INCIDENT at the school car park entrance recently. A cyclist was almost knocked over by a member of staff at the car park gates. The staff member’s car was also damaged in this incident!!

TWO FACTORS CONTRIBUTED TO THIS INCIDENT.

(1)An inconsiderate person PARKED THEIR CAR IN FRONT OF THE SCHOOL GATES

THIS IS AN ON-GOING HEALTH AND SAFETY ISSUE - NO ONE IS ENTITLED TO PARK IN THIS AREA - EVEN IF YOU ARE LATE. IT IS ACTUALLY ADDING TO THE DISRUPTION AND FLOW OF TRAFFIC AROUND THE SCHOOL.

(2)THE SCHOOL CAR PARK GATE IS NOT A PEDESTRIAN / BICYCLE ENTRANCE - IT IS FOR CARS ONLY - THE STAFF ARE VERY CONCERNED ABOUT INCIDENTS INVOLVING YOUNGER PUPILS ENTERING THIS GATE AS THEY PARK.

PLEASE NOTE THE SCHOOL CAR PARK ENTRANCE   is for staff /visitors cars only - IT IS NOT FOR USE OF PARENTS!!!

PLEASE TAKE HEED OF THIS NOTICE WITH IMMEDIATE EFFECT.
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  SCHOOL HOUSE-KEEPING – SAFEGUARDING ISSUES


DOGS ARE NOT ALLOWED ON THE SCHOOL PREMISES/GROUNDS 


ALL VISITORS INCLUDING PARENTS, VOLUNTEERS AND PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN MUST USE THE TOILET FACILITIES PROVIDED FOR ADULTS ONLY IN SCHOOL.





P1-4 Home Readers Update 





The delivery of the P1 to P4 , Home Readers is well established with the children in all classes.


Please note the following points 





Your child must return the fun reader to school before they can exchange a book.


The children can bring 2 books home if they wish.


The children can take the same book home more than once.


The class teacher will monitor the Home reader diary book on a weekly basis.


The pupils may be asked to recount the story to their friends.





PLEASE NOTE – that it is VITAL that you are engaged in the home reading process. Home readers are not at instructional text level, but are to engage your child in the reading process and have a high level of fluency and enjoyment.





Remember that library visits, online books and audio books are other options that can be explored.





Check out the oxford owls website for more information.











P6 PARENTS INFORMATION MEETING 


 WITH RESPECT TO PREPARATIONS FOR TRANSFER TESTS





There will be a meeting in school for P6 parents’ considering entering their child into the transfer test procedures, on Thursday 


AQE Tests 2018/2019 ASSESSMENT CYCLE


The dates for the 2018 assessments are Saturday 10th November, Saturday 24th November and Saturday 1st December. Registration is scheduled to open on Wednesday 2nd May 2018 and will close on Friday 7th September 2018. The fee for the 2018/2019 cycle will be £50.00.


The Registration Form will be available on our website from Monday 30th April at 9am.  No registration forms will be accepted by the AQE Office before Wednesday 2nd May.


GL assessment (PPTCC)- the information for this these dates has not yet been updated, but the test will take place on Saturday  17th November.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.transfertest.com" �www.transfertest.com�   gives some very   useful information  for  parents.











